Jewellery

Children should not wear jewellery to school for Health and Safety reasons.

This includes earrings, rings and necklaces. Children will be asked to remove jewellery
which will be kept in a safe place until they leave school at the end of the day.

Key Stage 2 children may wear a watch. As watches may need to be removed for certain
school activities, the school can take no responsibility for any loss or damage.




